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Construction Update

The week of August 19, 2024 crews for the City of Fort Myers will start construction on Phase Two of
the Winkler Avenue and Challenger Boulevard roundabout.

Challenger Boulevard will be closed on the east side of Winkler Avenue and Challenger Boulevard
on the west side of Winkler Avenue will reopen to traffic.  Winkler Avenue will be two-way traffic maintained 
with one lane in each direction in the southbound lanes.

Phase Two: Crews will close the east half of the intersection completely to traffic.

Challenger Boulevard
Challenger Boulevard will be closed on the east side of Winkler Avenue until the roundabout
construction is completed.

•	 Motorists will not be able to access Challenger Boulevard west of the Ray Pottorf Elementary School
      entrance.
•	 Challenger Boulevard motorists on the east side of Winkler Avenue including the Oasis at
      Cypress Woods and the Ray Pottorf Elementary School will access Challenger Boulevard
      from Six Mile Cypress Parkway.    

Winkler Avenue
Winkler Avenue northbound lanes will be closed at Challenger Boulevard. Two-way traffic will be
maintained with one lane in each direction in the southbound lanes.

• Motorists wanting to access Challenger Boulevard will use Six Mile Cypress Parkway.

www.WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com
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Access to Ray V. Pottorf Elementary School and the Oasis at Cypress Woods
•	 Ray V. Pottorf Elementary School access: There will only be a left-turn into and a right-turn out of the 

elementary school. 
•	 Oasis at Cypress Woods access: There will be a left-turn out to Six Mile Cypress Parkway and right-turn 

out to access Ray V. Pottorf Elementary School. There is a right-turn into the Oasis at Cypress Woods.

www.WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com

The timing, lane shifts, and detours for this closure will be advised through construction updates. To receive 
important construction updates, sign up through email info@WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com or website 
www.WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com.  

If you have questions about the project or concerns during construction, please contact the 
City’s public information consultant, Cella Molnar & Associates, Inc., at 239-337-1071 or email to 
info@WinklerChallengerRoundabout.com. 


